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PUC is letter ¥1/9/NCSC/2009/C.Cell dated

(3) | 22/7/2009 along with enclosure from the Deputy

Director to Govt. of India, National Commission for

.Scheduled Castes, New Delhi addressed to the Chief

Secretary regarding proposed State Level Review meeting

| of the National Commission for Scheduled Castes with the

Chief Secretary,, DGP and Senior Officers of A & N

Administration at Port Blair during 2nd week of August
2009. :

|
I
‘, A set of questionnaire for information regarding
Ql) I safeguards and . initiating development programme for

s Scheduled Castes have also been enclosed with PUC with
|

the request to furhish requisite information to  the

1. Commission for the proposed meeting.
| " s

& [ The Chief Secretary has recorded his minutes as “we
| may apprise them that there are no notified SCs in A & N
| Islands” -~

| . Accordingly a draft letter informing the “National

" Commission thdt there are no Scheduled Caste notified in
this UT is placed in file for approval please.
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